
   Oct 24. 2016 

www.baypointmarina.com or Facebook @ Bay Point Resort

Bunny’s    
    

 Closed 

Charlie’s Channel 
 

Closed 

Murphy’s  
Closed 

 The Shores Club 
 Mon.-Thurs.-Closed 

Fri.-4:00p.m.-11:00 p.m. 

Sat.-11:00 a.m.-11:00 p.m. 

 Sun, 11:00-6 p.m.. 

The Market  
  

Fri.-Sat. 8:00-8:00p.m. 

Sun. 8:00-5:00 p.m. 

 

 Bay Point Bulletin 
Welcome Center 

 Sept.-Oct.  

Mon.-.Sun. 

8:00-5:00 

  

Gas Dock 
 Daily- 

8:00 a.m.-4:30 p.m. 

  

2017 CONTRACTS The Shores Club Halloween Party      

  
     
   
 

  Oct 29, 2016 Saturday  
  The fun starts at  
   5:00 p.m. and  
continues until closing! 
 
 Free appetizer's while they last!  
 We will be offering Drink Specials! 
Kid contest at 8:00 p.m.: Best Costume 12 & under 

Adult contest at 9:00 p.m. Best Costume. 

Trophies will be awarded for Best Costume 

 
 
 
 
 
  

Electronic Contracts 

You will be able to complete your 2017  

contracts using Bay Point’s website. 

Watch your email for all the details! 

 

2017 Contracts for Campground's and Marine 

 The Marina is now full so please don’t be late returning 

your contact by November 1, 2016.. We want to ensure 

your dock space for you. 

 Watch Your Mailbox! 

The 2017 campground and marina contract6s will be 

mailed in the next couple of weeks. This year we will be 

offering the opportunity to create a Bay Point account to 

pay for your contract! Watch for more details!  

 

 

 

Boat and Personal Watercraft Winterization! 

Boat Winterization Services Now Available! 

Save on Winter Storage by booking your Winter  

Service with Bay Point!  

If you purchase a minimum of $110.00 Winterization  

Services you can secure your winter storage for  

$18.00 per ft.  

 

Personal Watercraft Winterization Service is now  

available!  

Call Kevin Oxendale Service Manager For details1  

419-798-0394.   
 

New Pool Schedule 

Monday through-Thursday 10-6 p.m. 

Friday and Saturday 10-8 p.m. 

Sunday 9-8 p.m. 

 Extended Contract Renewal Date 
for  

November 4, 2016 
  

Our Contract Deadline date of October 15, 2016 has 

passed! We are extending the date to November 4, 

2016 to those who have not signed a contract for 

2017. The marina is full and it is important to sign 

your contract to insure dock space for 2017. We want 

to make sure that our returning members have their 

space before addressing our wait list.    
  
  

 

Boat and Personal Watercraft  
Winterization! 

  
 Last date is Oct. 29, 2016 

 

 

 Schedule your haul out date! 

  

Last haul out is Oct 29, 2016 

 

Gate Hours: starting  November 7th 

Mon.– Fri.  7:00 a.m.-3:00p.m 

Sat. and Sun. 8:00 am to 4:00 p.m. 

 You will be able to  

Access the middle gate with your  

membership card. 

If you do not have a signed contract your 

card will be deactivated. 

  We have some news for you! 
  We were asked and we listened! After Nov 1st! 

 

The Shores Bar will be open for designated Sports 

Games.   

Remember to bring pot luck and share with your 

neighbors as no food will be served. We will do this 

for our members as long as you show up for the 

games.  

Make sure we have your email and we will send out 

games, dates and time. 

  
  
 
 

Sunday 1:00 p.m. 
Cleveland Browns @Cincinnati Bengals 

https://images.search.yahoo.com/yhs/search;_ylt=A0LEVjhM0ghYhuEA_wIPxQt.;_ylu=X3oDMTByMjB0aG5zBGNvbG8DYmYxBHBvcwMxBHZ0aWQDBHNlYwNzYw--?p=pumpkins+clip+art&fr=yhs-adk-adk_sbnt&th=106&tw=132&imgurl=http%3A%2F%2Fimages.clipartpanda.com%2Fpumpkin-clip-art-9i


              Bay Point Bulletin 

Memo from Tex 
Event Coordinator 

   
  Congrats Indians! The Cleveland Indians are 

Going to the World Series! Exciting! 
 

Remember we have a lost and found in the  
office! 

If you have lost something come and ask! 
 

Deadline Date for Gift Certificates is  
Oct 30, 2016 

 
I will be working on our new Event Schedule 

in November! Please let me know of any  
suggestions that you may have for 2017! 

Thanks! 
 

Hope to see you at the Halloween Costume  
Party! 

It was a great summer and I look forward 

to next year events. Thank you, Tex 

Memo from Dave Barth 
 

 

I would like to thank Dave Szalay 

for assisting with the Non-

denominational Sunday church  

service this season.  We’ve received 

many good comments that the  

service was available to Bay Point 

members, guests and  

residents.  Dave and I are already 

planning for next season’s service 

focus.  If you would like to assist 

with the service please send an 

email to 

me:  dbarth@baypointmgt.com 

 

mailto:dbarth@baypointmgt.com

